
December 31, 2020

Join us as we pray this week for:

Doug and Elissa Aaron, Alexis, Brennick; 
Scott and Ann Aaron;  

Carole Akers

Please include these people in your prayers.

Pastoral Care

Sunday Social Time

Sunday Worship
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It’s the Second (and last) Sunday after 
Christmas - the ninth day of Christmas! 

This Sunday, we will have 
ONE service of Morning 
Prayer for the Second 
Sunday after Christmas,  
January 3, 2021, at 9 a.m. 

Our livestream is at 9 a.m. 
on our YouTube Channel.  

Call 865-498-6483  to listen to the service, if 
you do not have a computer.

We have two virtual social hours on Sunday 
mornings and evenings on Zoom! Stop by 
and say hello!

Morning Coffee Hour is at 10 a.m. between 
our livestream and in-person worship 
services, for a brief bit of fellowship.  
Morning Meeting ID: 848 0379 6165 
Password: 609987

Evening Social Hour is at 5 p.m., and will be 
available for about an hour. 

Evening Meeting ID: 816 4332 4827 
Password: 999944

2 Christmas:	 Psalm 84	 Jeremiah 31:7-14	 Ephesians 1:3-6, 15-19a	 Matthew 2:13-15, 19-23

Altar Flowers & Ambry Candle

Happy New Year from St. Stephen’s

We have a new way to sign up for Altar Flowers and the Ambry candle for 2021! You may now 
sign up for Altar Flowers and the Ambry Candle online: 

Altar Flowers Form
Ambry Candle Form
You can pay for your donations through our website on the Contributions page, preferably 
through the Realm option. Please be sure to note that your donation is for Altar Flowers or the 
Ambry Candle. 

You can also mail a check to St. Stephen’s at 212 N. Tulane Avenue, Oak Ridge, TN 37830. Please 
write Altar Flowers or Ambry Candle on the memo line!

Altar Flowers are $65 and the Ambry candle is $5. 

From all of us at St. Stephen’s, may the New Year start with fresh joys and a life filled with peace. 
May you experience warmth, togetherness and the joy of abundance in our lives. 

Happy New Year!


